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Melnykovych, Andrew (PSC) 

From: Melnykovych, Andrew (PSC) 
Sent: 
To: Vicki Schlenk 
Subject: your comments in case 2009-00549 - Louisville Gas & Electric Co rates 
Dear Mr & Ms Schlenk 

Thank you for your comments regarding the rate increase proposed by Louisville Gas & Electric Co Your 
comments will be placed into the case file for the Commission's review as it  considers this matter For 
your future reference, the case number in this matter is 2009-00549 Please cite I! in any future 
correspondence regarding this case so that your comments may be readily directed to the case file 

Thank you again for your interest 

Saturday, March 06,2010 11 17 AM 

-\ndrew hlelnylto~yeli 
Director of Communications 
Kentucky Public Service Commission 
502-564-3940 XZOB 

From: Vicki Schlenk [mailto:vschlenk@yahoo.com] 
Sent: Friday, March 05, 2010 8:lO PM 
To: Melnykovych, Andrew (PSC) 
Subject: Re: Raising Utility Rates in Kentucky 

Mr Meinykokych, 

Thank you for your offer to get OUT message to the right places 

We were responding to the following: 

"Kentucky utility regulators are planning a series of public meetings, including a formal hearing 
with sworn testimony, on proposed rate increases for LGBrE and Kentucky Utilities 

Since the LG&E rate request was filed in .January, the PSC has received about 75 letters and e- 
mails from customers protesting the utility's proposed 12 percent increase in electric rates and 
nearly 9 percent for natural gas 

Since the L.G&E rate request was filed in January, the PSC has received about 75 letters and e-ni; 
gas 

LG&E wmts to boost the flat fee it charges for delivering g a  to homes, lather than basins much 

We are very much against increasing the flat i'ee distribution rates to people's homes because it \4' 

Respectfully submitted. 

Vicki and Rob Schlenk. Sr 

From: "Melnykovych, Andrew (PSC)" <Andrew.Melnykovych@ky.gov> 
To: REDACTED 
Sent: Mon, March 1, 2010 11:55:14 AM 
Subject: RE: Raising Utility Rates in Kentucky 

Dear M r  and Mrs Schlenk - 
I f  you would please let me know which specific cases these comments are directed to, I will see to it that 
they go into the appropriate file for !he Commission's consideration 

Thank you 

Ail tl res. Me1 n yliov ych 
Director of Communications 
Kentucky Public Service Commission 
502-564-3940 ~ 2 0 8  

From: PSC - Public Information Officer 
Sent: Sunday, February 28, 2010 11:04 AM 
To: Melnykovych, Andrew ( PSC ) 
Subject: FW: Raising Utility Rates in Kenhicky 

3/8/2010 
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From: Vicki Schienk[SMTP: REDACTED] 
Sent: Sunday, February 28,2010 11:03:47 AM 
To: PSC - Public Information Officer 
Subject: Raising Utility Rates in Kentucky 
Auto forwarded by a Rule 

Dear Commissioners: 

I implore you to NOT approve an increase in utility rates in Kentucky 
to scarce jobs to weather related disasters The time is now to stop adding to Kentuckian's burden Do NOT approve any increases in utility rates in Kentuchy 

Respectfully submitted, 
Vicki and Bob Schlenk, Sr 

Over the last several years, Kentuckians have esperienced increased hardships ranging from economic 
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